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Message from Administration:

As we head into the final stretch of the school year, we want to thank you 
for your continued support. It’s hard to believe we’re already in the last 
few days of classes!

A reminder that exams begin on Wednesday, June 18. Students are 
encouraged to review their schedules, arrive on time, and come prepared 
with everything they need. This is an important time for students to 
demonstrate their learning and finish the year strong.

Please help your child stay focused and balanced during this time by 
encouraging healthy routines, consistent review, and plenty of rest.

We’re proud of all that our students have accomplished this year and look 
forward to a strong finish.

YRDSB School Year Calendar

The YRDSB 2025-2026 school year calendars have been approved by 
the Ministry. These calendars may be accessed on the YRDSB website 
at: https://www2.yrdsb.ca/school-year-calendar.

mailto:emily.carr.ss@yrdsb.ca
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/emilycarr.ss/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.instagram.com/emilycarryrdsb/#
mailto:emily.carr.ss@sc.yrdsb.ca
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/about-us/departments/community-education-centres
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/node/1363
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/school-year-calendar
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Ordering Graduation Flowers in Advance

Graduation is taking place at La Primavera on June 26. Pre-order your 
flowers using the below link: 
https://www.thecommencementgroup.com/emilycarrss

Family Dashboard

As we reach the end of the school year, schools will be sharing student 
report cards by June 30 for elementary schools and July 10 for 
secondary schools. Report cards will be available in the Family 
Dashboard until July 30. You will receive an email when your child’s 
report card is available. 
 
For families who do not yet have a Family Dashboard account, you can 
sign up for an account at any time at family.yrdsb.ca. You can find 
information on how to create an account on the Board website or in this 
instructional video. 
 
The Family Dashboard gives parents/guardians secure one-stop access 
to information and applications related to your child’s education. It is 
designed to make it easier for families to engage with their child’s 
education.  
 
Please note, you can still request a printed copy of your child’s report 
card if you prefer by contacting your child’s school.
 
As we wrap up the school year, we also want to remind families that it’s 
important that the school has updated contact information for students 
and parents/guardians, including home address, phone numbers, email 
address and emergency contacts. This will ensure that the school can 
contact families in case of emergency, and also that you continue to 
receive important communications and updates from the school. Please 
contact the school directly with any changes.  

Helpful Links

CARING & SAFE SCHOOLS:
Kids Help Phone
Report It (YRDSB)

SUPPORTING MENTAL HEALTH 
AND WELL-BEING:
Crisis Mental Health Supports for 
Students: 
310-COPE: 905-310-COPE (2673) 
or 1-855-310-COPE (2673) - 
available 24/7
KidsHelpPhone: 1-800-668-6868,  
text 686868 - available 24/7

School News

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/Pages/default.aspx
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.thecommencementgroup.com%2femilycarrss%2f&c=E,1,Gf5OdQ9pxVC7KXlqiWLBq6dRuLvMqj6fErSuGys3Hp23C195XknAd5eT9aEWhFrQIxvEgbyOK2RDdtfKo3QMW3T3G-Zzadff47c5cTijppDC&typo=1
http://family.yrdsb.ca/
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/node/4373
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HzOn2HJ61L8
https://kidshelpphone.ca/teens/home/splash/
https://secure.yrdsb.ca/Forms/ReportIt/_layouts/FormServer.aspx?XsnLocation=https://secure.yrdsb.ca/FormServerTemplates/ReportItv1.xsn&Source=https://secure.yrdsb.ca&DefaultItemOpen=1
https://www.yssn.ca/310-COPE
https://kidshelpphone.ca/
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Updates from Guidance

Admission Information Service (AIS) Opens - Starting June 4, 2025, Ontario high school students can 
use AIS to find possible openings at Ontario universities which still have spots available in first-year 
undergraduate programs. Please refer to the flyer below for more details.

Community Involvement forms should be signed and submitted to the Guidance Office (room 129) or by 
email to Ms Giotis, our Guidance Secretary, at voula.giotis@yrdsb.ca.  As a reminder, students are 
required to complete 40 Community Involvement hours to earn their Ontario Secondary School Diploma.  
2024-2025 Graduating students have been reminded to submit their outstanding Community Involvement 
hours by Friday, June 13th.

Student Mental Health and Addictions Newsletter for June is now available. Please refer to the link for 
more details and for the Summer Wellness Guide.

Summer School registration can be completed in myBlueprint. Please refer to the link for more details. 
Detailed information has been shared with students in the All Things Grade Google Classroom regarding 
next steps. Any 2025/2026 course updates related to summer school course selections should be 
completed ASAP. Students are asked to schedule a Guidance appointment or come by the Pop-Up Shop 
should you need any support.

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/Pages/default.aspx
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/node/4662
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/secondary-school/summer-learning-opportunities


Location:

How to sign up: 

Contact for session:

Time:

Dates:

Event:

York Regional Police
Community Services 



Interested in having your child’s teeth 
checked by a dental professional?

Call us to learn more 1-877-464-9675 ext. 74388

PUBLIC HEALTH HAS FREE DENTAL 
CLINICS NEAR YOU! 

 Markham  |  4261 Highway 7 East  

 Newmarket  |  17150 Yonge Street, 3rd Floor 

 Richmond Hill  |  50 High Tech Road, 2nd Floor  

 Sutton  |  20849 Dalton Road 

 Vaughan  |  9060 Jane Street

PUBLIC HEALTH 
york.ca/dental

CHILD AND YOUTH DENTAL CLINICS

Have questions about your child’s  
oral health? 

BY 
APPOINTMENT 

ONLY!
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